



Membership Promotion — February 2024 Bulletin #4

Valentines Day is our day to honor all veterans by saying we love you for all you have done for our country let alone the world!! We say thank you for your sacrifices and promoting democracy while fighting for us!

Our Washington State Mid-winter Conference was a great success! The Group District winners received special magnifying glasses, movie candy and popcorn. The District with the highest membership percentage was #11 at 99.86% and they won a check for \$100. The Auxiliary winner in the membership roundup won \$100.00 and that went to Auxiliary #318 Ira L. Cater.

Membership Group District Percentages as of 2/11/24:

Group I	Percentage
District 2	103.13%*Highest
Group II	Percentage
District 4	100.67%
Group III	Percentage
District 15	101.21%
Group IV	Percentage
District 5	98.53%

As of this communication Washington stands at 97.37%. There are **26** Auxiliaries standing at 100% and 100% plus. We have 280 new or rejoined members!! This is an award-winning accomplishment indeed!!

AWARDS:

Auxiliaries that reach 98% plus by 3/31/24 will receive \$25 from National (there are 31 that qualify now!) Sherlock is a proud investigator!

The next Auxiliary Round-up will be during the National Auxiliary President Carla Martinez's official visit of Washington March 28th. There will be additional monetary drawings for the Auxiliaries at this event.

Thank you for your time and effort promoting VFW Auxiliary membership. Remember we are "Banding Together for our Veterans" and we "Do it for those who can't" with a strong membership base.

Loyally,

Rebecca Pellechi

rmpellechi7@yahoo.com

State Membership Chair AKA Sherlock Holmes 4110 NW 77th Avenue Camas, WA 98607